The newly elected Board of Directors met on January, 29" to elect officers for the 2015 year. There
was unanimous agreement to elect these Directors to fill the following positions: Susan Cobb,
President, Martha Howard, Vice President, Harriet Myers, Treasurer, Carol Davis, Secretary,
Melissa Fleig, Joe Vinzant and Zia Terhune, Directors at large.

The decorative fireplaces are unvented, therefore it would be prudent to consider purchasing a carbon
monoxide detector for your unit. Propane is one of our largest line item expenses so please help to conserve
and use your fireplace for ambiance, they are not intended to be a heat source. All COA documents can be
found on the website: : www.beaucatcherhouseavl.com

The next Board meeting will be held at 5:30 pm on Thursday, March 26", 2015. Community time is available
from 5:30- 5:45 pm. Please email to caroldavislcsw@msn.com any items you would like to include on the
agenda by March 21st

Upcoming Events:

Dinner Out: Saturday March 28"

No host dinner .Everyone is welcome. Email cherrylivengood@gmail.com
by 2:00pm that day if you plan to attend in order for us to call ahead and
secure seating for a large party.

New Committees Wine and Nibbles: Sunday, March 22™ at 4:00 pm to
Discuss the functions and responsibilitiesof each committee.

If you have expressed your willingness to serve the community

or would like more information, please join us.

View of the courtyard February brought brutal
Temperatures, snow and ice. Good friends, good food, good times!

We have great neighbors who pitched in

And helped each other out. A special thanks to Walt Hughey Several of the residents came together to

and Joe Vinzant for shoveling the entrances and sidewalk. enjoy aphenomenal potluck dinner in the
2" floor lobby
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